Page 1 of 2

Glenn Hornal - Resource Recovery Facility at Doyle Street & Empire Bay Drive, Kincumber

From: Bruce Ronan <Bruce.Ronan@gosford.nsw.gov.au>

To: Glenn Hornal <Glenn.Hornal @planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 12/06/2014 11:49 AM

Subject: Resource Recovery Facility at Doyle Street & Empire Bay Drive, Kincumber

Glenn

Thank you for the meeting today regarding options. Whilst | was at the meeting the Acting
Manager Integrated Planning met with the Director Governance and Planning about this Planning
Proposal in the light of the applicability of the SEPP (Infrastructure).

| have been advised that the Director would prefer the Planning Proposal to gain a Gateway
Determination if possible so Council can be transparent with the community as to the intentions for
the site.

Regards

Bruce

Bruce Ronan
Senior Landuse Planner | Integrated Planning
(}\" Gosford City Council
L. (POBox21)
)°  Gosford NSW 2250
A C P (02) 43258176
C

E Bruce.Ronan@gosford.nsw.gov.au

n » gosford.nsw.gov.au

i% Please consider the environment befare printing this email

From: Glenn Hornal [mailto:Glenn.Hornal@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 12 June 2014 9:21 AM

To: Bruce Ronan

Subject: Fwd: PP_2014_GOSFO_005_00 | Resource Recovery Facility at Doyle Street & Empire Bay Drive,
Kincumber

Hi Bruce,

Just to confirm that Garry and I will be available at 10am today for the meeting at our office.

regards

Glenn

>>> Glenn Hornal 11/06/2014 2:01 pm >>>
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Hi Bruce,

Have you made any progress on what Council wants to do with regard to this planning proposal given the
existing permissibility under the Infrastructure SEPP of a Resource Recovery Facility in the SP2 zone.

I will need to resolve Council's request for a Gateway Determination for the planning proposal soon.

As discussed we could have a quick meeting on options if that would be beneficial. Garry and I are
available tomorrow (Thursday).

regards

Glenn

Glenn Hornal

Planning Officer, Hunter & Central Coast Region

Department of Planning and Environment | PO Box 1148 | Gosford NSW 2250
T 02 4348 5009 E Glenn.Hornal@planning.nsw.gov.au

Subscribe to the Department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the
Department.

You should scan any attached files for viruses.

The information contained in this email may be confidential.

You should only disclose, re-transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if
you are authorised to do so. Gosford City Council does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the
communication is free of errors, virus or interference.

Gosford City Council complies with the Privacy and
Personal Information Protection Act (1998). See Council's Privacy Statement
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